
 

 
School Board  
Monday 17th June 
 
Assembly Rm12/NAIDOC 
Friday 21st June 
 
Winter Carnival 
Friday 21st June 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NAIDOC Week 
 
Triple P Workshop 
Monday 24th June 
6:30pm - 8:30pm 
 
Students Last Day of Term 2 

Friday 28th June  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of the Term  
With two weeks left of Term 2, it is a great opportunity to reflect on the successful term 
that we have experienced at Forrestfield Primary School. As an entire school, we have 
experienced many successes and made many achievements. Teachers have been 
committed to introducing and implementing many new teaching practices that are 
having many benefits to improving student learning and outcomes. We have also 
celebrated many important events, such as Reconciliation Week, Sorry Day, our first 
school and interschool Cross Country Carnival, and have our upcoming Winter 
Carnival and NAIDOC Week celebrations to look forward to. 
  
School returns for students on Tuesday, 16 July 2024. 
 
Roof works  
Much to everyone’s delight the roof works are gradually coming to an end…Yippee!!! 
We would like to thank all students, staff and parents/carers for their understanding 
and patience. I think everyone would agree that the school does look a lot better. 
  
I would like to use this opportunity to announce that the next project that we will be 
looking forward to is improving the drainage of the hardcourt to better ensure that water 
from rain can move faster towards the large soak wells situated on the oval. This will 
allow for the school to move forward to finally address the poor standard of the 
hardcourts at the centre of the school. 
  
P&C  
From the students and staff at Forrestfield, we would like to thank the ongoing support 
of the school’s P&C for their fundraising efforts and ongoing dedication. Not only have 
the students benefited through the canteen, but the money raised has gone towards 
improving their overall experience at the school. 
  
School Reports  
Semester One reports will be sent home with students on Wednesday, 26 June 
2024. It is important that parents and carers sit with their children and discuss with 
them to celebrate their achievements and carefully identify areas that they need to 
improve on. It is recommended that students set themselves goals for them to improve 
on with their learning, effort, attitude, and behaviour. 
  
Triple P – Positive Parenting Program  
A reminder of the exciting opportunity offered from the school for 
parents and carers to participate in the upcoming workshop that 
will be held in the library at the school on Monday, 24 June from 
6.30pm to 8.30pm. The workshop will focus on common 
challenges many face with children’s behaviour and will focus on 
strategies to help manage unproductive behaviours. To register 
for the free event, please use this QR code: 
 
Room 4 
In Room 4 the students have been busy writing informational texts and observing the 
changing seasons, both Indigenous and Western. We are currently in the Noongar 
Season of ‘Makuru’ represented by the colour dark blue, as it symbolises rain and cold 
weather. The children are connecting to nature and have noticed the changing 
autumnal leaves around them, even though we are in Winter or Makuru! They wrote a 
short piece about the changing seasons and created some illustrations to match. Way 
to go, Room 4 students. 

 

WEEK 10 

WEEK 11 


